Beydler, Van

Subject: Fiscal Year 2020 Cost-Share Supplemental Allocations

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 11:52 AM

To: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>; DNR.Soil and Water
Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Cc: DNR.SWC Staff <dnr.swcstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Subject: RE: Fiscal Year 2020 Cost-Share Supplemental Allocations

The Soil and Water Conservation Program will provide another supplemental allocation on January 9, 2020 as stated in
the Fiscal Year 2020 Cost-Share Allocation letter. After this supplemental allocation is implemented, we will assess our
obligations and let you know if any additional supplemental allocations will be provided.

Thank you,

Soil & Water Conservation Program

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider
taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/t/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




